
 

 Excellent health and care for everyone, everywhere, every time. 

 

 

 

 

August 9, 2021 

 

Dear post-secondary partners,   

 

As a new academic year draws near, we want to ensure that every employee and student who wants to be 

vaccinated against COVID-19 has the ability to do so. The information in this letter will help local, out-of-

province and international students and staff understand how and where to be immunized.  

  

Because of the number of post-secondary institutions in the region, Island Health is unable to provide on-site 

clinics. However, immunization clinics are easily accessible in all communities. 

 

Staff or students who have not received any COVID-19 vaccine can book an appointment in advance, or simply 

walk

-t9o any COVID-


